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The staff of Vermont Catholic earned four awards — 
including a coveted “Magazine of the Year” award — from 
the Catholic Press Association of the United States and 
Canada at its annual Catholic Media Conference June 
21-23 in Quebec City.

In the “Magazine/Newsletter Of The Year” Diocesan 
Magazine category, Vermont Catholic staff took third place.

“My congratulations to the staff of Vermont Catholic 
magazine for being honored by the Catholic Press Association. 
These awards only confirm what I and the readers of Vermont 
Catholic already know: that the staff of the magazine are 
creative, faith-filled and hardworking people,” commented 
Burlington Bishop Christopher J. Coyne.

Graphic designer Monica Koskiniemi garnered first place 
in the “Best Layout of an Article or Column” category for 
diocesan magazines for her print layout of “Sharing the 
Love,” and Stephanie Clary, assistant editor and mission 
outreach and communication manager, placed second for 
her article “The Cry of the Earth, The Cry of the Poor” in 
the “Best Reporting of Social Justice Issues: Care for God’s 
Creation” category.

The staff earned a third-place award for “Best Redesign.”
“You are only as good as your team, and Vermont 

Catholic magazine is blessed with a very talented team,” 
said Vermont Catholic editor Ellen Kane. “Even though 
we are a small team of four, wearing many different hats 
at the Diocese, it is our strong commitment to the mission 
of the Catholic Church and spreading the Good News to 
households throughout Vermont that keeps us focused on 
producing a high quality magazine that connects Catholics 
around our common faith.”

The magazine’s quarterly format — introduced with the 
December 2016 issue — allows the staff to take a “deeper 
dive into different aspects of our faith and share the rich 
diversity of Catholic life from every corner of the statewide 
Diocese of Burlington,” she added. “We are delighted that 
the redesign of the magazine was received so positively on 
the national level.”

In the “Magazine/Newsletter of the Year” category, judges 
said: “The scope of this magazine is demonstrated by its 
totally different cover treatment, all centered around people. 
They illustrate the diversity of subjects of Catholic life in 
Vermont from the mother with child to the family so happily 
posed to the young man working on a farm while on retreat. 
Stories are interesting and well-written.”

In the “Best Redesign” category, judges remarked: “The 
redesign results in a much more energetic and lively magazine. 
Feature articles are well designed and layouts are creative. Type 
is used to enhance the lively energetic feel. Biggest success is 
the redesign of the cover and the art. Logo is stronger and 
makes a better visual statement. Art is much larger, clearly 
focused and draws the reader into the magazine.”

Koskiniemi earned top honors for “Best Layout of an 
Article or Column: Diocesan Magazine” judges said, because 
of “great graphics, great layout, great use of type and contrast.” 
They continued, “The eye moves around the page and the 
reader is able to quickly get the sense of the story and the 
intensity of the project. There is also a great sense of energy.”

Clary’s entry in the “Best Reporting of Social Justice 
Issues: Care for God’s Creation” earned second place because 
it distilled the insights of Pope Francis’ 2015 encyclical, 
“Laudato Si’: On Care For Our Common Home.” into 
a concise explanation of ecological justice as part of the 
Christian mission. “The article emphasizes that the poor 
are particularly harmed by climate change and that those 
who are privileged have a special responsibility to address its 
effects,” the judges wrote.

The Catholic Press Association has been uniting and serving 
the Catholic press for more than 100 years. It has nearly 250 
publication members and 500 individual members. Member 
print publications reach 10 million households plus countless 
others through members’ websites and social media outlets.

Vermont Catholic and its predecessor, the biweekly 
Vermont Catholic Tribune, have won numerous CPA awards 
throughout the years.

VTC • Cori Fugere Urban

Vermont Catholic Receives Four Awards at Catholic Media Conference
Your

Best Layout of an Article or Column

Best Reporting of Social Justice Issues: 
Care for God’s Creation

Magazine/Newsletter Of The Year

Best Redesign

1

2

3

3



the Centennial of Grace which will happen at 7 selected 
churches in Vermont from May through October.

07|16
Vermont Knights of Columbus  
Annual Pilgrimage
Saint Anne’s Shrine, Isle La Motte

The Vermont Knights of Columbus annual Pilgrimage and 
Installation of Officers. Mass at 12:15 pm celebrated by 
Burlington Bishop Christopher Coyne.

07|17 - 21
Totus Tuus
St. Ambrose, Bristol
“Totus Tuus” is Latin for “totally yours” 

and is a Catholic youth program dedicated to sharing the 
Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith through catechesis, 
evangelization, Christian witness and Eucharistic worship. 
The goal of Totus Tuus is to help young people grow in their 
understanding of their faith and to strengthen their faith in 
Jesus Christ. The program strives to bring the Catholic faith 
to life by creating a balance between knowledge of the 
meaning of the sacraments and an authentic sacramental 
life. Students in grades one through eight can participate in 
the day program, and high school students can participate in 
the evening program.

07|17 - 21
Vacation Bible School
Holy Family-St.Lawrence Parish Center, Essex 
Junction • 9 am - 12 pm

Annual Vacation Bible School every morning. Everyone 
welcome — Catholic or non-Catholic. 
FOR MORE INFO: John McMahon (802) 878-5331

07|19
Summer Reflection Series
St. Anne’s Shrine, Isle La Motte
11:15 am

Part of the Summer Reflection Series featuring Diocesan and 
Edmundite Clergy. Brother Michael Carter, S.S.E, “Praying 

UPCOMING EVENTS
07|09
Annual Family Day Mass
Saint Anne’s Shrine, Isle La Motte
12:15 pm

Mass at 12:15pm followed by a picnic, swimming and fun on 
Lake Champlain. This was the largest Mass held at the Shrine 
last year with approximately 400 people in attendance.

07|9-14 
Totus Tuus
Saint Michael, Brattleboro
9 am - 3 pm, 7:30 - 9:30 pm

The focus at the Totus Tuus summer camp this year will be on 
the Joyful Mysteries and the mystery of salvation. Children 
entering first through eighth grades are invited to attend the 
day program on July 10-14, and high school students to  
attend the evening program from July 9-13. The cost is $50  
per student or for two or more family members a total of $75. 
FOR MORE INFO: or to register (802) 254-4818 or 
neros75@comcast.net

07|12
Summer Reflection Series
St. Anne’s Shrine, Isle La Motte
11:15 am

Part of the Summer Reflection Series featuring Diocesan and 
Edmundite Clergy. Msgr. Richard Lavalley, “Mary’s Prayer: 
The Magnificat”. Program begins with Mass at 11:15 am, 
followed by topic presentation and lunch. 
FOR MORE INFO: St. Anne’s Shrine (802) 928-3362 or 
saintannesshrine.org 

07|13
Chicken Pie Supper
St. Michael, Greensboro Bend
4 - 6:30 pm

Servings at 5 and 6:30 pm, chicken pie, casseroles, baked 
beans, cole slaw, rolls, pie and beverage. No reservations. 
Take Out Available. Cost is  $10; under 8 $5. Proceeds to  
benefit the St. Michael’s Altar Society.

07|14, 15, 16
ELEVATE Steubenville East 
Conference
Lowell, MA

Join YOUTH from the Diocese of Burlington as they travel to 
the 2017 ELEVATE Steubenville East Conference. Sign up now 
for this� weekend filled with great presentations, music and� 
spiritual enrichment with teens from around the� NorthEast. 
Over 3,000 were in attendance duringlast year’s conference, 
130 from our diocese!
FOR MORE INFO: Contact the Office of Youth and Young 
Adult Ministry (802) 658-6110 x1130

07|15
Fatima Centennial Vermont Tour 
for Peace — the Sign of the Cross
Saint Paul, Barton • 10 am - 12 pm

Event # 4 for the reparation for Sin and Conversion of Sinners. 
With the coordination from the Diocese of Burlington and the 
WAF-Our Lady’s Blue Army Vermont, parishioners throughout 
Vermont will be able to take part of World’s celebration of 

with Saint Genevieve”. Program begins with Mass at 11:15 
am, followed by topic presentation and lunch.  
FOR MORE INFO: St. Anne’s Shrine (802) 928-3362 or 
saintannesshrine.org 

07|26
Feast of Saint Anne
St. Anne’s Shrine, Isle La Motte
11:15 am and 7 pm

Celebrate the Feast of Saint Anne with Mass at 11:15 am or 
at 7 pm, followed by the traditional candlelight procession.

07|30 - 08|11
Camp Guggenheim
Lower Saranac Lake, NY
This summer the Diocese of Burlington is 

partnering with the Diocese of Ogdensburg, NY, with their 
summer camp series at Camp Guggenheim, located just 
two and a half hours from Burlington in the Adirondack 
Mountains on Lower Saranac Lake. This camp is fun and 
serves as an opportunity for youth to grow in their love of 
God and the Church. The diocese will provide transportation 
from Burlington for the weeks of July 30-Aug. 4 (13-15-year-
olds) and August 6-11 (16-18 year-olds). 
FOR MORE INFO: rcdony.org/youth/guggy.html

Submit your event to the diocesan calendar! 
vermontcatholic.org/calendar

 
VERMONTCATHOLIC.ORG/VCM

2017 BISHOP’S 
ANNUAL APPEAL  
REPORT
DID YOU KNOW that the new 
Vermont Catholic magazine and online 
presence is supported by the Bishop’s 
#AnnualAppeal? A gift to the Bishop’s 
Annual Appeal of $24 or more will 
ensure each issue of the magazine will  
be mailed directly to your home. 
Donate: bishopsannualappealvt.org/give

Data reflects totals as of June 28, 2017

GOAL $2,709,117

PLEDGED $1,692,535

PAID
$1,199,700


